Minutes
Municipal Complex Building Committee – Town Office
Tuesday, January 30, 2024
4:00 PM
In attendance: Katie Haley, Aaron Mick, Holly Foster, Dick Krasker, Jim Oliver, Gabe Waston, Tom Klinepeter

After a delayed start, Haley called the meeting to order and declared a quorum.
Mick made a motion to approve the 1/17/2024 Meeting Minutes, which was seconded by Kraker and passed unanimously. 
Haley began a discussion on building design specifics, notably the concept of adding a basement and/or removing the shooting range from the design.  There was discussion about the unexpected high estimate from Port City to add a basement.  Then there was discussion about leaving the area designated for the shooting range but not putting the specifics amenities for the range in at this point; that would allow for additional storage if needed, or would allow for future grants funds to perhaps be used to make the basement area useable for a range. Lastly adding a small basement area under the Town Office was discussed. Each of these ideas were debated.  Haley will attempt to get additional clarification from Port City on costs for each.
The scope of sidewalk construction and improvements to Recreation Drive was discussed.

Haley relayed that North Fryeburg Community Church would like to host an informational session. Dates for that were discussed.  There will also be a joint Select Board meeting and a meeting with the Budget Committee soon.  There will be a presence at the primary elections. Haley will work on solidifying a schedule.

The FAQ and addendum was briefly discussed.  Haley will make changes and then make copies for distribution. 
Krasker made a motion to adjourn, which was seconded by Mick and passed unanimously. 
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